
Code Enforcement Report 

Village Board Meeting October 11, 2021 

Handed out three (3) septic applications: East Main 
Street,Pleasant Street and Blowers Hill. Inspected 
Pleasant Street project. 

Received a call from a resident about handicap parking in 
front of VFW referred them to the Police Department. 

Spoke with a Maintenance Company about the lawn being 
mowed on Caswell Street. 

Received a call about a Building Permit for a storage 
container. Spoke with County Permit needed if owned, 
none needed if rented. 

Received a call about construction on East Main Street no 
Building Permit visible contacted County was told 
homeowner applied for one. 

Referred Maintenance Company to County for roof 
replacement on Caswell Street home. 



Spoke with the County about Food Truck for Event in 
October were told they will follow up. 

Spoke with 2 homeowners on Spring Street about 
items(furniture,garbage) left out on property to be cleaned 

up-

Asked if a Permit was needed for a fence on Main Street 

none needed. 

Working on removal of Banner. 

Continuing to work on Unregistered/Unlicensed Vehicles in 
the Village. 

Attended a Planning Board Meeting. 

Any problems or questions please feel free to contact me. 


